From: Community Development, Benton County, Oregon

To: Benton Public Comment
Subject: LU-24-027 Coffin Butte Proposed Expansion Written Feedback
Date: Saturday, May 17, 2025 11:25:25 PM

Subject of Testimony: Stop the landfill expansion
Full Name: Dr. Emelyne Woessner

Email: emmywoessner@gmail.com

Street Address: 2773 NW Skyline Dr

Written Testimony:

I am writing to strongly oppose the proposed expansion of the Coffin Butte landfill. The
landfill should not be used for a vast amount of garbage from outside of our county to benefit
corporations. This will worsen environmental issues already present and would harm our
community. Local residents overwhelmingly oppose this plan. Bringing in garbage from
faraway communities to our area makes no environmental sense.
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